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17 June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As we reach the end of another busy and challenging week, I just wanted to thank you for your 
ongoing support at this difficult time. 
 
You will be aware we have had several positive cases this week which has resulted in large numbers 
of children being asked again to self-isolate and work from home.  Some of the positive lateral flow 
tests carried out at school, have been followed up with negative PCR results, which has allowed 
many children to return to school. 
 
It has been a very busy week! We always strive to communicate effectively with our parents, ideally 
within 24 hours of an enquiry.  As you can imagine, our office staff and systems have been stretched 
over this week.  Can I apologise for any inconvenience caused which was a consequence of the 
impact of the number of positive tests this week, and thank the overwhelming majority of you who 
have been so patient and understanding, regarding the difficulties ongoing with the pandemic. 
 
If you do have problems getting through by telephone please leave a message on our answerphone 
or contact us by email at office@btrcc.lancs.sch.uk and we will try to get back to you as soon as 
possible.  
 
I hope that you have a lovely weekend and I thank you once again for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Richard Varey (Mr) 
Headteacher           
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